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(S.D.)- State Ag Department Wants Input On Drought Relief

By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 11/15/2012 06:38 AM

WATERTOWN, S.D. (AP) - Friday marks the deadline for South Dakota farmers and ranchers to share their ideas on
drought disaster relief with the South Dakota Department of Agriculture.

Agriculture Secretary Walt Bones says that the department is asking those affected by the drought what they could the
department could better. Bones says many farmers have developed a safety net for drought conditions but livestock ranchers
don't have the same assistance.

Bones says quite a few CRP acres were opened up to emergency haying and grazing but only about half got harvested. He
says the department would like to know what it can do to encourage more people to use those acres.
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